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NON-PUBLIC SESSION MINUTES of April 21, 2003 

 

 
Board of Selectmen:  Ilene P. Reed, Chairman; Keith Oppenneer; Dominic Albanese 

 

Administrative Staff:  April Whittaker, Town Manager; Alisa D. Bonnette, Secretary 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Albanese moved to enter into non-public session at 7:15 PM, under RSA 91-A:3 II (a) & (c); 

Mr. Oppenneer seconded.  Roll call vote: Mr. Albanese – aye, Mrs. Reed – aye, Mr. Oppenneer – 

aye; vote unanimous. 

 

The Board reviewed and approved letters to Cecilia Aufiero, Dwight Marchetti, Mr. & Mrs. 

Raymond Sanford and Ross Allen. 

 

The Board also discussed the Lebanon negotiations in very general terms. 

 

Personnel issues were discussed, including a full-time Planning/Zoning Administrator. 

 

Mr. Oppenneer moved to close the Non-Public Session at 7:25 PM; Mrs. Reed seconded, vote 

unanimous. 

 

 


